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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                            Monday 8th November 2021
Dear parents / carers,
Remembrance Assembly
At 11am the whole school will observe 2 minutes silence on Thursday 11th November. Reverend Julia Meason will be in school for our Remembrance assemble on Friday 12th November. Just to remind everyone we do have a Poppy Appeal donation box and poppies in school.
Rugby

There will be an after-school rugby session with John Cairns this week on Thursday 11th November. 
School Photographs

We are waiting for confirmation that a photographer will coming out to the school next Monday 15th November. As soon as we find out we will post the information on SeeSaw. Please can all children wear their school top for the whole school photo. We do have some in school if they are needed. 
Inclusive Orkney
Inclusive Orkney is a new charity set up to support and create inclusive opportunities in Orkney for children with additional support needs and their families. If you need more information please contact Shannon Tait, her email address is inclusiveorkney@gmail.com                   
Early Years Survey 

Parents of children in Nursery, Pre school and P1, please find attached the details to access the Early Learning and Childcare Parental Survey 2021. The closing date for the survey is Friday 26th November. 
Tabletop Sale 

At the Parent Council Tabletop Sale the school will have a table set up with recycled school tops. They will be on sale for a donation to school fund. 
Christmas Song Sheets

Please find the attached song sheet of songs we will be practising for Christmas in school. Children are welcome to practise at home as well!
Feisean Nan Gaidheal

Starting next week, the P5 – 7 class will be having some creative sessions based on Scottish culture. More information is on the attached sheet. Please return the permission form by Friday if you are happy for your child to be included in any video/aural footage or photos.
 Kind regards, 

Emma Clements
Head teacher
